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Public Notice issued by Commonwealth of Dominica – OICU Limited - F.S.C 
Public Warnings 
This notice is issued by the Financial Supervision Commission (“the Commission”) in accordance with the powers conferred 
upon it under Section 22 of the Financial Supervision Act 1988.  

Public Notice issued by Commonwealth of Dominica – OICU Limited 

The Commission has been made aware that the Government of the Commonwealth of Dominica Financial Services Unit, 
Ministry of Finance & Planning has issued a Public Notice advising that OICU Limited has been struck off the register of 
International Business Companies in the Commonwealth of Dominica, the company having been dissolved on 7 December 
2007.  

The full text of the Public Notice issued by the Government of the Commonwealth of Dominica Financial Services Unit is 
available, click here.  

Persons having queries regarding the Notice issued by the Government of the Commonwealth of Dominica Financial 
Services Unit may contact them by telephoning +767 448 2401 Ext. 3558/3559 or by email to fsu@cwdom.dm 

FSC Reference: CD/02/2008  

15th January 2008 

Financial Supervision Commission
Address: P.O. Box 58 

Finch Hill House 
Bucks Road 
Douglas 
Isle of Man 

Post Code: IM99 1DT 
Telephone : 01624 689300
Fax : 01624 689399
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Government of the Commonwealth of Dominica 

FINANCIAL SERVICES UNIT 
             Ministry of Finance & Planning 
       Tel: (767) 448-2401 Ext. 3558/3559          5th Floor, Financial Centre    
       Fax: (767) 448-0054              Kennedy Avenue, Roseau 
       E-mail: fsu@cwdom.dm                  Commonwealth of Dominica  
             West Indies 
        Ref:                    
 
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
 
This notice is issued by the Financial Services Unit in the Ministry of 
Finance and Planning of the Government of the Commonwealth of 
Dominica. 
 
The Public is advised that OICU Ltd has been struck off the register of 
International Business Companies in the Commonwealth of Dominica, 
the company having been dissolved on December 7, 2007. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Financial Services Unit 
Ministry of Finance and Planning 
 
January 2, 2008 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“Together We Serve, Together We Build” 
 


